
ATTENTION NIGHT WORK 11 PM TO 6 AM 

48 HOUR PRE-NOTIFICATION 

As part of the continuing effort from the Town of Arlington to improve your sewer 

system a post construction flow isolation procedure will need to be completed. 

The work needs to be done at night and during low sewer usage hours. The work 

involves a crew to open manhole covers in order to place volumetric weirs into 

the sanitary sewer pipe so that an instantaneous flow reading can be recorded. 

This work being performed is a warranty inspection which will be done on your 

Street or an adjacent Street and your home will not be affected by this work but 

may experience moderate noise from the equipment being used. 

DATE:  

TIME: 

If you have any questions regarding any of the work being done, do not hesitate 

to talk to the onsite foreman. 

Onsite Foreman: Mark Texeira, 774.319.0924 

Superintendent: Peter Ferreira, 617.212.7739 

24 Hour Emergency: 617.212.7739 

Jordan Viau 508-717-1738

4/1/2024 to 4/3/2024

11PM to 6AM 




